
                  

BE 
RESPECTFUL 

BE 
RESPONSIBLE 

BE 
SAFE 

Limit food/drinks around 
technology. 

Use your school issued 
technology for academic 

purposes.  Limit the 
sharing of technology. 

Use approved websites. 

Wash your hands before 
and after using the 

laptops. 

During video meetings, 
dress appropriately (meet 
Dress Code requirements) 

Always practice academic 
honesty. 

Mute your mic when a 
teacher or peer is 

talking/sharing. Do not 
talk over teacher/peers. 

Use your teacher’s virtual 
office hours wisely. Be 
prepared with specific 
questions and do not 

speak over other students, 
mute your mic when 

someone else is speaking. 

Complete assigned work 
by your teacher. 

Return the technology in 
the condition you receive 
it, including the charger. 
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